
[1] 

 Welcome to a special edition of the newsletter focusing on our 
production of ‘Oliver!’ 

Congratulations to the cast of Oliver! who performed at The Newman Hall in Westbury on 
Trym last week. The cast and orchestra, made up of over 50 students from Years 7 to 10, 
worked brilliantly together to put on a fantastic show. The process was a lot of fun but not 
without challenges. 
Thank you to all the parents, carers, students and staff who came to support the show and in 
particular to Mr Davies for his technical input and Miss Clifton, Mr Pate and Miss Green. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

"It was like being in a family; 
everyone helped and 
supported each other." 

"It was so exciting performing 
at The Newman Hall and made 
it feel professional." 

"The singing was incredible." 

"It was so much fun to be in- I 
can't wait until next year’s." 
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“We came to see the production of Oliver 
on Friday night and I am emailing to say 
how fantastic we thought it was. The 
entire cast were so enthusiastic in their 
performances and the singing was 
amazing. We thoroughly enjoyed the 
show and felt very proud of all the 
children that we know… 
The lead characters were outstanding 
both in terms of singing and acting … 
entire show was put together in such a 
professional way …it was like seeing a 
professional production.” 
 
 

 

"It was brilliant- I didn't recognise some of the cast they were that 
good." 

"Everyone was really enthusiastic; you could tell they were enjoying 
themselves." 

“It was the best experience of my life." 

 

Miss Clifton: "It was a pleasure to work with such talented and 
hardworking individuals." 

Mr Pate: "The quality of singing was fantastic from all, well done! And 
thanks to the orchestra for their hard work and dedication bringing 
the songs to life." 

Miss Green: “The students should be proud of their achievements – 
the reaction of the audience said it all. Roll on the next one!” 
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